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Dear All, 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Christmas singing 
performance today. The children have been so excited about 
sharing their songs with you and there is something so special 
about hearing the children sing. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 
support this term, particularly our little team of parents who 
have been busy organising the raffle and supporting us with 
fundraising ideas. Our Christmas fundraising this year has 
raised an amazing £ 1,160 for our Nursery. 

Thank you also for your kind Christmas gifts, cards and 
words, we all feel very spoilt! 

I would like to say an enormous thank you to the wonderful 
Mells Nursery team, you really are the reason Mells is so 
special. 

Before I leave for the pub! I’d like to say the biggest thank 
you to all of the children of Mells, you are a little team who 
make a big difference to our lives – Have the most wonderful 
Christmas with your families. 

 

 

Fingers crossed for snow! We 
have been practicing our 
Skiing! 


